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South Jordan City Police Looking for Endangered Missing Juvenile 
 

SOUTH JORDAN, UT – The South Jordan Police Department is seeking help locating 14 year-
old McKinley Richards, 5’5”, 105 lbs., blonde hair, and braces. McKinley left her home around 
10:30 p.m. on Feb. 11, 2018, and has not been heard from since.  McKinley requires medication 
and may be in danger if she is not located soon. South Jordan Police Department is asking for the 
public’s help in locating McKinley. McKinley was last seen at her residence in South Jordan 
wearing a black Adidas hoodie and sweatpants.   
 
Anyone with information on where McKinley may be is asked to call the South Jordan Police 
Department at 801-840-4000. 

 
 

### 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


